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09 October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Tuesday 17th October 2017 

 

 I am writing to confirm that your child has been selected to take part in a Tag Rugby Sports 

Festival next Tuesday, 17th October 2017. The festival will take place at Wolsingham 

Comprehensive school in Bishop Auckland and the children will be taken there by car. They will be 

supervised by myself and some parents who are members of The Friends of Stanhope Barrington 

and will travel in our cars. The Festival will last all morning and your child should be in school 

wearing their PE kit for 9.00am prompt. 

 

Please ensure your  child has a bottle of water and is wearing trainers. The children will return to 

school in time for their normal lunchtime. 

 

Please sign and return the consent below as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Headteacher 

 
I confirm that my child: ………………………………….(child’s name) can attend the Tag Rugby 
Festival on Tuesday 17th  October 2017 and can travel by car to the event. 
 
Signed: …………………………………..(Parent or Carer) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 



Page 2 of 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


